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Headteacher’s Message 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

This week, our Year 5 students took part in an exciting river walk as part of their geography field study. They 
explored the local river environment, observing key features such as the river’s flow, habitats, and surrounding 
wildlife. The trip provided a fantastic hands-on learning experience, helping them deepen their understanding 
of rivers and their impact on the landscape. The children showed great curiosity and enthusiasm, making 
insightful observations and asking thoughtful questions along the way. Well done, Year 5! 
 
This Tuesday, we were delighted to welcome PC Scott Smith and PC Rosie Smith to our school for an engaging 
and informative session with our Year 5 and 6 pupils. They spoke about staying safe in the community and 
online, offering valuable advice on how to make responsible choices. The visit ended with a fantastic Q&A 
session, where the children asked lots of thoughtful questions about the police force and their work. It was 
wonderful to see their curiosity and enthusiasm, and we’re grateful to PC Scott and PC Rosie for taking the time 
to visit. 
 
Our netball team put on a fantastic performance this week! Playing at home against Bishops, our mixed squad 
showed great skill, teamwork, and determination in a closely contested match. Despite a brilliant effort, we were 
narrowly defeated 9-8. It was an exciting game, and we couldn’t be prouder of how our team played. Well done 
to everyone involved—you gave it your all! 
 
As part of World Book Day Week, our Year 6, Year 5, and Year 4 pupils visited the infant school to listen to the 
younger children read. It was a brilliant experience, with our older pupils offering encouragement, celebrating 
achievements, and helping to build the confidence of the younger readers. The children loved sharing their 
books, and it was wonderful to see them so engaged and excited about reading. A big well done to all involved—
what a brilliant way to inspire a love of reading across our school. 
 
Today, Perryfields was transformed into a world of imagination as children and staff dressed up as their 
favourite fantasy or fairy tale book characters to celebrate World Book Day. Our school was a vibrant display 
of colourful costumes, and the children thoroughly enjoyed the exciting reading activities throughout the day. 
 
A huge thank you to Mike Dodsworth, who once again brought the magic of storytelling to our school! This 
time, he led captivating storytelling workshops, enchanting the children with thrilling tales of heroes, villains, 
and fantastical worlds. His visits have long been a highlight at Perryfields, and this one was no exception—an 
unforgettable experience for our whole school community. Thank you, Mr. Dodsworth! 
 
We look forward to our book fayre next week! 
 
Have a super weekend, 
 
Samantha Edwards 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Pupil of the Week 
 

Cowell: Aarueran 
Seuss:  Rayna 

Walliams:  Aiyla 
Lewis:  Isabelle JB 

Dahl:  Summer 
Rowling:  Erin 
Tolkien:  Bella 

Morpurgo:  Yousuf 
Pullman:  Dexter 

 

 
Award for 

Outstanding Manners 
Hugo – Seuss Class 

Hayden – Tolkien Class 
 

PE Award 
Alice – Tolkien Class 

 
Spellers Award 

Dahl Class 
 

Mrs Siddall’s Attendance Award 
Dahl Class – 99.7% 



 

 
Coming Up This Half Term  

Thursday 13th March Science Fair – email sent 14th February 
 

Friday 14th March Book Fayre – Please see poster below 
 

Tuesday 18th March  SATs Talk for Year 6 parents. Please join us in the hall at 3.30pm – email 
sent 13th February 

Monday 24th March Easter Service to year 3 parents – email sent 25th February.  Tickets 
available from the school office 

Tuesday 25th March Easter Service to year 3 parents – email sent 25th February.  Tickets 
available from the school office 

Friday 28th March All clubs finish 
 

Tuesday 1st April 
 

Parents Evening – Details to follow 

Wednesday 2nd April 
 

Parents Evening – Details to follow 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

ATTENDANCE 

 
The national expectation for attendance is 96%.  The government has clarified the 
position regarding the term ‘regular’ attendance.  It means children must be in 
school EVERY DAY.  Every second counts at Perryfields.  We must work together to 
improve attendance and punctuality even more. 
                                                                                          
             

Year 3 97.1% 

Year 4 97.2% 

Year 5 96.8% 

Year 6 95.8% 

 
 

Year 4   
4  666  



 
Please see below our menu. 
 
Please note that we can also provide a packed lunch if your child would prefer this.  This will be 
either the baguette, wrap or soft roll and also includes a drink, fruit, cucumber sticks and the 
dessert of the day.  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 
 
 



 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 

 


